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This w  
 


Face Paint


We may use a small amount of face paint for some of our Nativity characters.  Please let me know if your child is not able to have any.  Thank you.








Walking to Church





The weather forecast is pretty poor for next week, especially Tuesday.  Please send your child in to Nursery with a good coat and footwear.  Thank you.





We look forward to seeing you at the Church next Thursday.
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 Diary Dates








Christmas Party Thursday 20th December





Term ends on Friday 21st December











Many thanks for your generous support of our


 Christmas Fair. 















































































































































RHWS NURSERY NEWSLETTER 03.12.18





Theme: ‘Christmas – The Nativity’ 





This week, we will mainly focus on the Nativity story and our Nativity Play.    Just as a quick reminder:





Thank you very much for the clothing items you have sent in for the Nativity costumes. The children are bringing these items home in order that they come ready dressed in them on Tuesday and Thursday for the dress rehearsal/parents’ performances.  If you child has been asked to bring only tights/top etc, they may wear any clothes with them and we will change them into their costumes at the Church.  


Please see Miss Hayman if you have any queries.





Nativity Performances: –





Grandparents’ dress rehearsal – Tuesday 10.15 am & 


2.00 pm at St Peter’s church.  





Parents’ performance – Thursday 10.30 am & 2.15 pm


(we have space for 2 adults per child only, thank you)





We will also revise the Speed Sounds and number work that the children have learned throughout the Term, and have a cutting and sticking activity to develop scissor and fine motor skills.  





** Numbers of the Week – 1-10 **





** Speed Sound of the Week – d **

































































